From: EB-EED <EB-EEO @fcc.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 11:09 AM

To: Burrow, Christy <cburrow@cooley.com:>

Cc: Elizabeth Goldin <Elizabeth.Goldin@fcc.gov>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: FCC EEO audit response — KGLK-FM (Lake Jackson, TX)

[External]

Christy,
KGLK-FM, Lake Jackson, TX (Fac Id No. 53951) is not required to respond to the March, 2024 audit.

Sincerely,

Lynn Kalagian-lones

Supervisory EEO Specialist
Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

From: Burrow, Christy <cburrow@cooley.coms

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 10:48 AM

To: EB-EEQ <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: FCC EEO audit response — KGLK-FM (Lake Jackson, TX)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to
be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message” feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Good moming. | represent Radio One Licenses, LLC, licensee of KGLK-FM, Lake Jackson, TX (Facility ID No. 59951). KGLK-FM is one of the stations on the
Commission's March 22, 2024 EEO audit list. Please note, however, that the station was acquired by the current licensee on July 31, 2023. The station does not,
therefore, currently have any EEO Public File Reports under the current licensee (the next report is due April 1). Accordingly, please let me know whether a
respanse to the EEO audit request is still required.

Thank you.

Christy Burrow

Christina Burrow

Cooley LLP

1299 Pennsylvania Avenue, MW, Suite 700
Washington, DG 20004-2400

+1 202 776 2687 office

+1 202 842 7899 fax
churrovi@cooley.com

WWW.Cooley.com

Thiz emsil message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. If you are the intended recipient, please be advised that the content of this message is subject fo access, review and disclosure by the sender's Email
System Administrator.



